
 Red Ridge Residential 

Year 6 had a brilliant week in Welshpool. The weather was very kind and all the children really pushed themselves 

out of their comfort zones, tackling a range of activities including rock climbing, abseiling, caving and hill walking. A 

huge thankyou to Mr Skinner, Mr Fordyce and Miss Steadman   who went with the children to Red Ridge. 
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 Life Education Bus 

The Coram Life Education & SCARF team will be visiting our school on 16 and 17 January 2023. 

The fun, interactive and age-appropriate workshops help children to understand the importance of physical 

and emotional health and they learn vital life-skills that are also known to help their overall achievement. 

Further details will follow in the New Year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

         

   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


